
This is a perfect opportunity for you to get an extra hour of Christmas shopping out of the 
way! It’s also an additional chance for children to socialize in a less structured setting. Sign 
your child up for Monday, Wednesday, Thursday and/or Friday!  

 

Still not sure if it’s for you? Try it out for free on November 28th!  
We are offering drop-ins this session, too! We just need two days notice! 

Christmas Lunch Bunch 

Monte Vista Presbyterian Preschool 

Parent Update — November 1, 2016  

November 2016 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 2 3 4 

 

5 

6 7 

 

8 9 10 11 

No School 

Veteran’s Day 

12 

13  

Blessing of the 
Animals 

14 15 16 

Chapel with 
Pastor Tom 

17 

Chapel with 
Pastor Tom 

18  

Last Day Fall 
Lunch Bunch 

19 

20 21 

Thanksgiving 
Feast 

22 

Thanksgiving 
Feast 

23  

No School 

Thanksgiving 

24 

No School 

Thanksgiving 

25  

No School 

Thanksgiving 

26 

27 28  

Christmas 

Lunch Bunch: 

29 30    

Butter Braid Pastry Delivery 

Butter Braid 
Orders Due!!! 



Page 2 Monte Vista Presbyterian Preschool 

Bring your dogs, cats, fish and birds to 
the Blessing of the Animals. Don’t have 
any pets? No worries! Just stop by to 
see all the animals! 

On November 16th and 17th, we will have Chapel with Pastor Tom. We always enjoy    
having special guests lead Chapel. After Thanksgiving, we will resume our weekly Chapels 
on Wednesdays and Thursdays. We are excited that Pastor Tom will continue to visit us 
once a month! 

Chapel 

Be looking for more information from your child’s teacher regarding Thanksgiving Feasts. 
Teachers will be looking for parent volunteers to help set up, serve and clean up the food.  

Thanksgiving Feasts 

The last day for Fall Lunch Bunch and Extra-Curricular Activities is November 18th. Sign up  
now for Christmas Lunch Bunch & Spanish, Music and Soccer. Our Afternoon friends are 
looking for more friends to join their classes. 

Fall Lunch Bunch, Spanish, Music, Soccer 

Blessing of the Animals 

Miss Reese’s contact information. 
Don’t hesitate to contact me.               

I’d love to get to know you better! 

Just a reminder… The last day to turn in   
Butter Braid Pastry Orders is November 4th. 
We are raising funds for new grass and   
other playground upgrades! Please help us 
reach our goal of $1500! Pastries will be   
delivered beginning Nov. 17th. 

Butter Braid Pastries 


